
STAFF MEETING WITH THE PRESIDENT GOVERNING BODY 

 S.D. WOMEN’S COLLEGE, RAJGANGPUR 
 

On 24th February 2023 a staff council meeting under the chairmanship of newly 

nominated President, GOVERNING BODY of S. D. WOMEN’S COLLEGE, RAJGANGPUR, Dr. 

(Mrs.) Dr. (Mrs.) KAMAL KUMARI  MISHRA, Educationist, and Retired Reader in 

Education, was organized with teaching and non teaching staff of the college in the 

Seminar Room at about 3.00pm. The President was the Parent staff of the college for 

more than 15 years and the members of staff were very much delighted to have Dr. 

Mishra, as the President G.B in the same organization.  

At the outset, the meeting started with the preparation of ANNUAL CHSE 2023 

and the Examination in charge Mrs. Sarojini Ekka, Lect. in Zoology explained all the rules 

and regulation for conducting the exam in free and fare way and expect whole hearted 

cooperation from all. 

Hon’ble Principal, Prof. Bipin Choudhury proposed the house that those +3 first 

year students who have below percentage of attendance need to submit an undertaking 

and to appear a special exam before filling up of the form for First Sem exam 2023. The 

principal further requested the staff to ensure and strengthen mentoring system with 

minutes of the meetings along with geo tagged photos, as one of our best practices. 

The IQAC Coordinator Mr. Sapan Kumar Panda informed the esteemed house 

regarding various developmental works and achievements of the institution by IQA cell 

under the Leadership of the Principal. 

Then, Esteemed President G.B addressed the staff and shared her experience in 

the college during her tenure as a faculty and expects all the members of staff to work 

as a team for the overall development of the institution. 

Then the members of teaching staff elected Mr. Sapan Kumar Panda, Lect in 

Economics as their representative and non teaching staff elected Mr. Panu Charan 

Paikra as their representative to the Governing Body of the College. Dr. (Mrs.) Kaushalya 

Agarwal Reader in Pol sc and administrative bursar was nominated as senior women 

staff representative to GB. 

The meeting ended with a vote of Thanks by Dr. (Mrs.) Kaushalya Agrawal, Secy. 

Staff Council. 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


